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Follow us on:  

 

We’re installing a new wastewater system in your area 
 
11 November 2024 
 
Sydney Water are planning, designing and building wastewater infrastructure to service the Greater 
Macarthur Priority Growth Area. This wastewater infrastructure will service about 4,000 new 
development lots by 2029, and will comprise the construction of two new wastewater pumping 
stations and the upgrade of existing wastewater infrastructure. These works will commence in 
November 2024 and are expected to be completed by 2027.  
 
Wastewater update 

 
Our delivery partner, the West Region Delivery Team, will soon start constructing these two new 
wastewater pumping stations. The two pumping stations will be located on developer owned land; 
one in Menangle Park and one north of Menangle Village. As part of these works, we are also 
upgrading a third existing wastewater pumping station. These works will help connect Menangle 
Village and the new developments in Menangle Park to the existing Sydney Water network. This will 
assist with the transportation of additional wastewater for treatment. 
 
The first of these wastewater pumping stations will be situated at the corner of Menangle Road and 
Danehill Avenue, Menangle Park. We plan to start these works from Monday 18 November, 2024 
and expect to finish by the end of 2026, weather permitting. Works will include: 
 

• construction of the new wastewater pumping station 

• removing spoil from the site 

• increased truck movements along Menangle Road 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

Work hours 

Our hours of work will be from 7am until 6pm, Monday to Friday and from 8am until 1pm on 
Saturdays. Our work involves construction activities and may be noisy at times. a 
 
We understand this can be disruptive to residents and will do what we can to minimise the impact on 
you. 
 
How we manage our work 

Our works will require the use of machinery that generates noise and some vibration. To minimise 
the impact of this work we will: 

• turn off machinery when not in use  

• fit equipment with devices to minimise noise, particularly non-tonal reversing beepers  

• monitor noise periodically so we can manage any potential impacts and adjust our work as 
required  

• All work will be carried out in line with the project’s environmental approvals. 
 

Traffic changes 

You’ll notice additional traffic and heavy truck movements as we complete our work. To ensure the 
safety of our workers and the local community, traffic control will be in place. Safety barriers will be 
located on the roadside. 
 

Where do I get more information and help?  

 

To know more about this work, you can scan the below QR 
code with your mobile phone for more details. You can also 
contact our community engagement team on 1300 653 817 
or email WestRegionDelivery@sydneywater.com.au.  
 
For other Sydney Water repairs or faults, please call 13 20 
90 (24 hours). For billing and general enquiries, call 13 20 
92.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Hilary McMahon 

Senior Project Manager, Sydney Water 
 

mailto:WestRegionDelivery@sydneywater.com.au

